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Essential Services Commission  

VEU division – Activity 21A non omni-directionality transition period 

  

  

To whom it may concern 

 

Emerald Planet does not agree with the extension period of non-omni-

directional lights until the 31st July 2019 

  

Notwithstanding that this period is only 4 weeks, Emerald Planet has entered into 

commercial agreements with APs to start using omnidirectional lamps as of 1st 

July 2019. 

 

If these changes apply this will impact our company negatively 

Emerald Planet has complied and supported the ESCs position to support Omni-

directional lamps even though Emerald Planet had developed and had 

approved in VEET a non omni-directional lamp. 

 

Emerald Planet also supported a transition period that the ESC released on the 

26th Nov 2018 through to 30th June 2019 based on the to the lighting 

requirements imposed by the ESC on the 13th Nov, plus the need for Electricians. 

This period was a 7 month period from the time of release. 

Emerald Planet supported this to its commercial detriment. 

  

Emerald Planet appreciates and respects that the ESC is willing to work with 

vested interested parties in regards to these changes. It is important that the 

ESC, Aps and other vested parties work together to protect the integrity of the 

program. 

  

EP does not agree with these ongoing changes being applied to support 

unreasonable, irresponsible commercial decisions by manufacturers and APS. 

Emerald Planet also notes that the requirements around non omni-directional 

lamp installations(see below) are not being met in practice which also seems to 

be supported by the ESC. 

  

Emerald Planet believes the ESC has met its obligation to the original transition 

period and should stand by its original decision to end the transition period on 

the 30th June 2019, supporting the silent majority of companies that have 

planned around this date. 
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